

June 29, 2020

Our File: 01-0220-05/000/2020-1

Doc #:

3767512.v1

Jason Zanatta CEO and President Novo Textiles Co. #5 - 10 King Edward Street Coquitlam, BC V3K 4S8

Dear Jason:

## **RE: NOVO TEXTILES CO.**

Thank you for touring me once again through your facility. It's very impressive to see the progress you've made in pivoting so quickly into producing large quantities of surgical masks to try to fill the need in our community and elsewhere. I was blown away to see the quick adaptation, and to see your production.

As I mentioned to you, I applaud your work so far, and look forward to your successful implementation of the next phase – becoming Canada's 1st producer of N95 respirator masks. I welcome a third tour, after you've acquired your N95 respirator machinery, and am pleased that you're looking at a Canadian source for that equipment.

Our entire community is very proud of how Novo Textiles has adapted and met the challenge of COVID-19 so quickly in a way that will undoubtedly save lives.

Thank you, Jason, and wishing you well with your continued work in keeping us safe.

ours truly.

Richard Stewart

Mayor